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One citizen, One vote.  I OPPOSE this proposal of ranked choice voting, because it 

will reduce voter turnout. Why?  Because voters will be discouraged, knowing their 

vote doesn't count.  The complexity of this scheme will discourage and 

disenfranchise voters.   

No one should be "ranking" our votes, each vote is worth the same as another.   

We need to go back to in person voting, with voter ID.  No more mail in, no fancy 

schemes where those who tally decide to won.  Let the actual votes determine who 

won.   

Please join me in opposing this rigged scheme.   

 

John Tombleson, Active Voter, 97754 


